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To who it may concern.
I am sending this email as I can see the importance of the airport being REOPENED.  I have
read most of the 
e.mails sent and find it difficult to understand why any one can object to aircraft using it. I
am 75 and lived in Thanet
all my life and in all that time its been a working airport with differing amounts of air traffic
from American military
aircraft, to failly noisy transport aircraft and now just helicopters in all that time it has been
an asset to Thanet.
I can not understand now why it cannot be used as an airport. I read about possible
increase in traffic around
the airport if passenger planes are allowed to bring passengers to Thanet at peek times,
well if houses in the number
 suggested are built there i would imagine a much larger traffic problem. If two thousand
houses are built
I assume it could be two thousand cars at peek times.
All the people I know who I have spoken to about the airport staying an airport  agreed
with me.
Please allow the DCO to be accepted.

Regards 
Graham Denton.  




